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Applications	available	for	booth	space		
at	PACfest,	an	official	Fiesta	®	San	Antonio	event	

	
Alamo	Colleges	District	–	Palo	Alto	College	is	currently	accepting	applications	for	food	vendors	for	PACfest,	
an	official	Fiesta®	San	Antonio	event.	The	application	can	be	found	at	alamo.edu/pac/pacfest	and	must	
be	submitted	by	Friday,	Feb.	15.	
	
Vendor	 booth	 fee	 at	 PACfest	 is	 $275	 per	 booth.	 Approved	 vendors	must	 attend	 a	mandatory	 Health	
Inspection	and	Fire	Department	Pre-Event	Meeting	on	Friday,	April	5,	at	Palo	Alto	College,	Student	Center	
Cafeteria.	Additional	health	and	fire	permit	fees	will	apply.	
	
PACfest,	an	official	Fiesta®	event	since	2003,	and	is	being	held	on	Thursday,	April	25,	at	Palo	Alto	College	
from	noon	to	10	p.m.	For	more	information	on	PACfest,	visit	alamo.edu/pac/pacfest.	
	
Palo	Alto	College,	part	of	the	Alamo	Colleges	District,	is	accredited	by	the	Southern	Association	of	Colleges	
and	Schools	Commission	on	Colleges	and	a	recipient	of	the	2015	Texas	Award	for	Performance	Excellence,	
a	finalist	for	the	2016	Malcolm	Baldrige	National	Quality	Award,	and	a	top	10	finalist	for	the	2019	Aspen	
Prize	for	Community	College	Excellence.	With	over	10,000	students,	Palo	Alto	College	is	accredited	to	offer	
associate	degrees	and	short-term	certificates.	The	College	is	located	on	the	south	side	of	San	Antonio	at	
1400	W.	Villaret	Blvd.	at	I-410	and	Texas	Hwy	16	and	online	at	alamo.edu/pac.			
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